TOWN OF DAYTON, INDIANA

PUBLIC HEARING Water, Sanitary Sewer, and Stormwater Planning Project

SETTLED 1827

INCORPORATED 1970

Minutes of October 15, 2024 7:00 P.M.

These minutes are not intended to be a verbatim transcript. Audio of this meeting can be found at dayton.in.gov.

TOWN COUNCIL:

CLERK-TREASURER:

Bridget Cadwallader

Marc Buhrmester, Town Board President Rocky Richards, Town Board Vice President Carla Snodgrass, Utility President Leah Copas, Utility Vice President Steve Schuhle, Police Liaison

Council President Marc Buhrmester called the meeting to order. In attendance were Council Members, Marc Buhrmester, Rocky Richards, Steve Schuhle, and Leah Copas. Also present were the Clerk, Bridget Cadwallader, and Marshal Taylor.

Shannon Mcleod with Priority Project Resources explained the OCRA Grant that the Town of Dayton is applying for. She gave details about the utility study.

Council President Marc Buhrmester asked for any comments. There were none.

Marc Buhrmester adjourned the meeting.

Attest:

Bridget Cadwallader, Clerk-Treasurer

Minutes prepared by Bridget Cadwallader

Budget Caduallas

The Miles